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The local NAG covers a large area and is where representatives of each local 
council come together with the Police and other agencies to try and improve 
community safety. 
With regards to what benefits Faringdon directly is the work that has been achieved 
regarding speedwatch, where we have been working with the Police and OCC in 
reducing speed limits in the built up areas, and having speedwatch members that are 
then able to help monitor these areas. This has only just been accepted and we look 
forward to its uptake. 
We also ensure any concerns of Faringdon Community College are addressed, and 
have managed to put many things in place over the years that have been requested 
at the NAG for the benefit of the pupils and the community. 
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